
From: Symmes, Brian <BrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov>
To: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 8/1/2016 1:42:23 PM
Subject: FW: Short Bios for Bob and Sara

Attachments: Toomey and Goldsby Bios.docx
ATT00001.htm
The Big Issue 2015 Highlights.pdf
ATT00002.htm

 
 
From: Smith, Austin 

Sent: Thursday, July 28, 2016 7:59 PM

To: Symmes, Brian

Subject: Fwd: Short Bios for Bob and Sara
 
For DAODAS release.


Begin forwarded message:

From: "Goldsby, Sara" <sgoldsby@daodas.sc.gov>

Date: July 28, 2016 at 4:28:12 PM EDT

To: "Smith, Austin" <AustinSmith@gov.sc.gov>

Subject: Short Bios for Bob and Sara

Austin, 


Please find attached a document with brief biographies of both Bob and I, as well as the most recent 
addition of our Big Issue that highlights some of our most recent work.  

If a more comprehensive biography for Bob is needed please let me know.  He’s had such a lengthy 
career we may need to ask him for more details.
 
In addition to contents of the Big Issue, you may consider saying something about our budget increases 
this year. 
 
Our $1.75 Million for medically managed opioid abuse treatment has helped us implement 
programming with our providers that meets recommendations of SAMHSA and the Governor’s 
Prescription Drug Abuse Prevention Council, to increases access to treatment for South Carolinians who 
struggles with opioid use.  The majority of funds will provide medications and care to those who do not 
have the means to pay for private services. 
 
Our appropriation for infrastructure will cover the purchase of a new building in Sumter for residential 
treatment beds serving women and children, as well as many projects to refurbish and update facilities 
that have become particularly rundown over time.
 
I am happy to find more content.  Don’t hesitate to ask.
 
Warmly,
Sara
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Sara Goldsby, MSW, MPH
Governmental Affairs
S.C. Department of Alcohol and Other Drug Abuse Services
sgoldsby@daodas.sc.gov
Phone 803.896.8371
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  ________________________________  

Confidentiality Notice: This email and any attached files may contain confidential health information that is legally privileged in accordance with 
the Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act of 1996 and 42 CFR Part 2. The information contained in this message and any attached 
documents is intended only for the personal and confidential use of the designated recipient(s). The authorized recipient of this information is 
prohibited from disclosing this information to any other party unless required to do so by law or regulation and is required to secure the received 
document(s). The recipient is also required to destroy the information after its stated need has been fulfilled.

If you are not the intended recipient (or an agent responsible for delivering these documents to the intended recipient), you are hereby notified 
that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or action taken in reliance on the contents of this email (including attachments) or the information 
contained therein is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by replying to this 
message and delete this email and any attachments from your computer.
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